
 
 

 

  
Mr. John Liljelund 
Secretary General 
International Floorball Federation 
Alakiventie 2,  
00920 Helsini,  
Finland 

  
 Lausanne – November 2, 2016 

Ref: PF-PH/2016-70478 
  

 
Ref.: World University Floorball Championships 2018 – Date approval   
 
 

 

Dear Mr. Liljelund, 
 
As you may know, FISU has attributed the World University Floorball Championship to the city of Lodz, 
Poland. 
 
For this event which will take place in 2018, the Organising Committee, has suggested to hold the 
competition from June 26th to 30th, 2018. 
 
As we have been cooperating for years with your federation we would appreciate to receive your approval 
for those dates and confirmation they will not conflict with any IFF event and ensure a top level 
competition. 
 
May you need any further assistance, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 Cordially, 
 

 
 Paulo Ferreira 

FISU WUC Director 
 

 
 
 
Copy to: 

 
 
 
Taneli Tiilikainen – FISU Floorball Technical Delegate 
Kristina Landgren– FISU Floorball Substitute Technical Delegate 
 

 
 


